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International School of Siem Reap

What's been happening in 6B

Literacy

We working on our unit on chronological
reports by re-writing the story "When Jessie
came across the sea’ from a different point of
view. Our next unit is about poetry, we will
study the works of Emily Dickinson.

Maths

This month we will be doing a lot of revision of
key areas such as fractions, decimals and alge-
bra. Then we will do a lot of work on how to
solve word problems using logic and reasoning.

Science

We have just finished up our topic about evolu-
tion and inheritance.

Our next unit will be an exciting one: Human
Reproduction and Relationships. More infor-
mation on that will follow in a separate letter.

Topics

We have looked at the Grand Canyon and Mexi-
can Fiestas. Now we are going to explore the
Amazon Basin where we are going to investigate
the impact of human activity on the natural re-
sources and communities of the region.

Pictures from random activities,
including: practicing for ISSR's Got
Talent, performing pantomimes in
Literacy, making cladograms in sci-
ence, working with Plickers in Maths
an the green screen in ICT.

Sleepover!

The children are excited (and nervous) about the
sleepover. As a reminder, they will not go home after
school on Thursday April 11th. Please pick them up at
the usual time on Friday. If you are willing fo donate
$3 to help defray the costs, please send the money
with your child as soon as possible.

If you have any other questions about this activity,
please send me a message on ClassDojo. Thank youl

Important Information

April 11th-12th—Year 6 Sleepover
rs e on April 15th—19th Khmer New Year Break

Friday, May 10th—Swimming Gala from 1-3pm

All family members/guardians are reminded o wear an ID Badge at all times while
on our ISSR campus, including morning drop off, afternoon pick-up times, and for
any meetings/visits. Thanks for your understanding, as we all work to keep the chil-
dren at school safe.

Birthdays: Please let me or the office know 24 hours before you plan on bringing
treats for the class. Thank you to those who have done so!




